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Klosterman, Kim (Newport Supt. Secretary)

From: Jenny Franzen <jhfranzen@reharchitects.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 11:34 AM
To: Klosterman, Kim (Newport Supt. Secretary)
Subject: RE: for board meeting

[This message originated outside the Newport Independent School District] 
Projects not yet started (with the exception of the Emergency project): 
 
22-091 Newport High School – Renovations/Repurposing Selected Spaces to create a Culinary Arts Program 
 

BG1 approved by Board. 
BG1 approved by KDE. 
Working on design now. 

 
22-056 Newport Primary School – New Fire Alarm & Renovations to the Kitchen, Cafeteria and Gymnasium 
 

BG1 approved by Board. 
BG1 approved by KDE. 
Working on design now. 

 
22-105 Newport Primary and Intermediate Marquees 
 
              BG1 approved by Board. 
              Awaiting approval by KDE (Needs to be uploaded with signature/CFR information). 
              Working on design now. 
 
22-092 Newport Intermediate – EMERGENCY Ventilation Controls 
 
              BG1 approved by Board. 
              Awaiting approval by KDE (Needs to be uploaded with signature/CFR information). 
              Work has already begun due to Emergency nature. 
 
Two others are about complete….. 
 

1. Newport Floors – Ehmet has scheduled walkthrough with the contractor next Wednesday @ 3:45. 
2. Newport Intermediate Re-roof – Just completed punchlist and received warranty.  Ready for closeout. 

 
 
Let me know if she needs anything else. 
 
There are several BG1’s that Carol is working with Jennifer on to close out that are really old.  They are closed but just 
need to be “officially” closed out in KDE.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Jenny 
 
Jenny  Franzen, CPA 
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Robert Ehmet  Hayes & Associates, PLLC 
2512 Dixie Highway 
Ft. Mitchell, KY  41017 
859-331-3121 
www.reharchitects.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

From: Klosterman, Kim (Newport Supt. Secretary) <kim.klosterman@newport.kyschools.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 11:11 AM 
To: Jenny Franzen <jhfranzen@reharchitects.com> 
Subject: for board meeting 
 
Hi Jenny: 
 
Ramona Malone (board chair) is requesting a list of open BG-1s and approved BG-1s but work has 
not started.   
 
Kim Klosterman 
Superintendent’s Office 
859-292-3004 
 
We’re About Kids! 
 


